
VILLAGE OF WALDO, WISCONSIN 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
AMENDING ZONING CODE  

TO ESTABLISH FENCE REGULATIONS 
The Waldo Village Board of Trustees will hold a Public Hearing regarding adoption of Ordinance 2021-2 
per Planning Commission recommendation. This Ordinance will create Section 195-14 establishing fence 
regulations in Residential Districts. The Public Hearing will be held on June 14, 2021 at 5:45 p.m. in the 
Village Hall, 810 W. Second St., Waldo. The regularly scheduled Village Board meeting will follow the 
adjournment of this Public Hearing. The Trustees will review and act on this Ordinance amendment 
during their meeting. More information is available from the Village office. clerk@villageofwaldo.com  
Michelle Brecht clerk-treasurer  
(to be published May 28 and June 4, 2021) 
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